
Pasadena Families, 
(Phone Message) 
Hello, this is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our 
update. We have an exciting week ahead of us! Shopping for Holiday House will begin 
December 3 and end December 5th. Please check your email for details. 
 
Pasadena’s Winter Concert 
Date:  Thursday, December 6, 2018 
Place:  Azalea Middle School, 7855 22nd Avenue North, St. Petersburg, FL  33710 
 Cafeteria/Stage 
Time:  All student performers should arrive at 6:00PM.  Performance is at 6:30 PM sharp! 
 
Order of Performance:  Second Year Band, Kindergarten, Second Grade, and Chorus 
 
Where to Sit:  Kindergarten will sit with their class to the right of the stage (looking at the 
stage).   Second grade will sit with their class to the left of the stage. Chorus and band students 
sit at their assigned table in the back of the room. 
 
Audience etiquette:  Our students are learning good manners when watching a performance.  
They will be required to sit quietly with their class and watch the entire performance.  It should 
only last about one hour.  Please help our students learn appropriate behavior by refraining 
from talking during the performances, turning off cell phones, and keeping siblings seated and 
quiet.  No children should be running around or sitting in the aisles.   There is no food or drinks 
are allowed in the room.  No smoking is allowed anywhere on school grounds.  Bathroom 
facilities are just outside of the cafeteria.  It is good manners to wait until a song or group is 
finished before leaving the room. 
 
After the Concert: Please let your child’s classroom teacher know when you pick up your child at 
the end of the concert. 
 
Thank you to all the parents/guardians who support their children in learning to perform.   It is 
a valuable experience that they will always remember. 
 
Our parent survey for February meeting credit is still available in the front office from 7:30 
a.m.-4:00 p.m. this week. 
 
Safety Update: 
R’Club parents: We welcome visitors and volunteers to our campus. We want to ensure that all 
visitors and volunteers are properly signed in before entering campus. Please drive to the front 
parking lot if you need to visit the front office after dropping students off at R’Club. Our front 
office opens at 7:30 a.m. 
 
Thank you for partnering with Pasadena Fundamental Elementary has we enhance excellence! 
 


